Wedding Bells! Once the grass grows.

The Wedding lawn area in our gardens is very popular most of the year round, so it has been very hard to schedule the renovation works that we have had planned for quite some time. Eventually we have been able to take advantage of the dryer autumn and winter to get it all completed without making too much mess. We now have an arbour at the entrance to the lawn

area leading down to the gazebo by the lake. With new trees planted, vines over the arbour, new gardens either side of the entrance, pavers in the gazebo and its forecourt repaired, irrigation upgraded and lawns top-dressed, fertilized and over sown it should be looking stunning for the first of our Spring wedding bookings. We have bookings up to



two years in advance that are booked in three hour blocks allowing exclusive use of the wedding lawns for the duration of that time. The wedding cars have access right up to the front of the arbour and there is power available at the gazebo.

This setting has always been a beautiful spot for a wedding and has been very well used and admired. We can't wait to see the lawns bounce back and the new gardens flush with spring growth, it really will look a picture.

